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Date: April 30, 2021 

 

Subject:    PEACE OFFICER MEMORIAL MONTH  
 

 

Peace Officers Memorial Month is an observance in the United States that pays 

tribute to local, state, and federal peace officers who have passed away, or who 

have been disabled while in the line of duty.  

  

 

On Monday, May 3, 2021, starting at 2:00 p.m., there will be a centralized roll call at 

the Miami City Cemetery located at 1800 N.E. 2 Avenue to commemorate Miami 

Police Officers Frank Angelo Croff (EOW: 5/22/1921) and Richard Roy Maler (EOW: 

11/28/1921) both of whom were killed in the line of duty in 1921. This year marks the 

100th Anniversary of their passing.  

  

 

Masks will be strictly enforced. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please call the Miami Police Department’s Public Information Office 

at (305) 603-6420.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ofc. Kiara Delva   Sgt. Green / Cmdr. Kerr   

 

N/A 
 

April 30, 2021 

 

 


